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General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR)

FOX-AD Ltd are required to obtain certain information from you in order to submit the statutory
applications with regards to Planning Permission & obtaining Building Control Approval.

Furthermore, we are required to hold information with regards to your project for a period of 12
years.

FOX-AD Ltd may be required to share your name and address details with third parties in order
to obtain quotations for external consultants required to complete your project. We would
notify you prior to this and obtain your written consent to do so. Please see Additional
Consultants Section above.

FOX-AD Ltd will not share any client’s personal information with any advertising bodies.

As we pride ourselves on quality, we may ask you for a review/reference to post onto our
website, Facebook, and Houzz, in order to generate more business as we are building our
company around reputation. By all means you are within your rights to not oblige with this
request.


